
anOto
ydro

P0 Box 815 • Winnipeg, Manitoba Canada • R3C 008
Street Location for DELIVERY: 220 floor 360 Portage Ave

Telephone / N de téléphone: (204) 360-3946 • Fax) N° de télécopieur: (204) 360-6147
pjrainagc@hydrornb.ca

July 20, 2012

Mr. H. Singh
Executive Director
Public Utilities Board
400-330 Portage Avenue
Winnipeg, Manitoba
R3C 0C4

Dear Mr. Singh:

RE: Manitoba Hydro 2012/13 & 2013/14 General Rate Application-Interim Rates Effective
September 1. 2012 and Response to Request for Additional Information

In response to the Public Utilities Board of Manitoba (“PUB”) letter of July 9, 2012, and
further to our letter of July 13, 2012, please find enclosed the additional information requested

by the PUB, and Manitoba Hydro’s submission with respect to its proposed September 1,
2012 interim rate increases requested in its 2012/13 & 2013/14 General Rate Application
(“GRA”). Also enclosed for the PUB’s consideration, and for discussion at the upcoming Pre
hearing Conference, is a draft timetable for the orderly exchange of evidence and information
with respect to the GRA.

Should you have any questions with respect to the foregoing, please do not hesitate to contact
the writer at 360-3946

Yours truly,

MANITOBA HYDRO LAW DEPARTMENT
Per:

PATRICIA J. 1~MAGE
Barrister and Solicitor
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